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Yakubovich, Mark

To: Lindsay, Susie
Subject: RE: DOJ Quarterly Report (March-June 2024)

From: Schultz, Laura <Laura.Schultz@mt.gov>  
Sent: Wednesday, July 3, 2024 11:39 AM 
To: Lindsay, Susie <Susie.Lindsay@legmt.gov> 
Cc: Selph, Will <William.Selph@mt.gov> 
Subject: DOJ Quarterly Report (March-June 2024) 
 

Dear Ms. Lindsay, 

This report is provided to the Legislative Fiscal Division pursuant to § 2-6-1033 

During the quarter ending June 30, 2024, the Department of Justice received 0 initial demands seeking $10,000 or more 
in monetary compensation. 

Please contact me if you have questions or need further information. 

Thank you, 

Laura 
 
 
 

 
 

 

Laura Schultz 

Project Manager 
Attorney General Austin Knudsen 
Montana Department of Justice 
215 N. Sanders 
Helena, MT 59620 
(406) 444-3342 
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